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27th May 2021

Dear Ms. King,

I'am writing to extend my gratitude to you and your team for the commitment you have shown to
the Palestinian people and the ongoing struggle for peace and the realisation of our rights.

Your collaborative approach and steadfastness contributed in no small measure to the realisation
of Ireland’s stance as a leader in the upholding of international law and the recognition of the
wrongs being done to our people.

The path to peace is a difficult one but it is made easier by allies such as yourselves.

May I take this opportunity to extend my heartfelt gratitude to you and your team for their work
to date.

Sincerely,

Dr. Jilan Abdalmajid
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